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TARLAG EXTENSION OFFICE

Please bBe ddiiseld §iifcilk The SHENIdAriacw
Extension Office will be CLOSED on
Tuesday, May 28, 2024, pursvuant to
Presidential Proclamation No. 102,
declaring the said date, a special non-
working holiday in the entire Province of
Tarlac, in observance of its foundation
day designated as “Araw ng Lalawigan
ake) lelidiel .

The public may send their concerns to
secteo@sec.gov.ph.

Regular operations Jalell resume on
Wednesday, May 29, 2024.

For everyone's information and guidance.

Thank you.
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